
BEACH AND DUNES Report 2021 

 

The beach and dune area was again a bright spot in yet another season clouded by Covid 19. 

The beach was raked and groomed early every Friday morning beginning before Memorial Day 
and ending Labor Day. Seaweed, litter and untold flotsam and jetsam were removed each 
week. 

Seasonal damage to the snow fence was repaired in the spring. 

Planned benches for the boardwalk entrance have again been delayed by availability and lead 
time issues. 

Thank you to all who have contributed to the efforts to keep this special asset special. It has 
been my pleasure to serve the community and I wish the best to Carrie and her committee. 

 

Peter Rettig, Manager, Beach and Dunes 


